Principal Message 5/27/22
Stevenson Families,

This week sure was filled with celebrations! It was so great to hear and celebrate the accomplishments
of our kiddos. We will miss our Sixth Grade Penguins next year, but wish them well on their next
adventure.

Returning students, don’t forget to participate in the Summer Reading Challenge. If our set goals are
met, celebrations may include ice cream, Ninja Warrior Course, and serving as the Principal, Assistant
Principal, or Literacy Coach for a day. Students need to track their titles read and return the postcard by
the August 18 deadline to be invited to participate. To be eligible, K-2 students need to read 10 books,
listed by title. Students in grades 3-6 need to read 8 multi-chapter books. Make sure you are reading and
logging those books! https://sites.google.com/a/share.brevardschools.org/librarymedia/summer-

reading

Our front office is now operating under summer hours. The office will be open Mondays through
Thursdays from 6:30am to 3:00pm. If you need anything, please give us a call or stop by during those
hours. We will also continue to be available by email. Don’t forget that summertime is a great time to
get your volunteer hours. We have many projects that we could use help with, so if you are interested
in knocking out your hours early, give us a call.

Welcome Back Week will be July 25 — July 29. During this week you will come into the office, verify all of
your information, and receive your school calendar & teacher placement. Items needing to be
purchased, such as student planners, science fair boards, etc. will be purchased at that time. It will be
important that you bring your checkbook or cash with you, as the school does not accept credit cards.
Our Parent Volunteer Group will also be selling items online during that week such as Out of Uniform
days. Those can be purchased with credit card online at their website. More information will come as
we get closer to Mid-July.

Well, that’s it for this school year! If any important announcements come up, I'll be sure to send you a
special message over the summer. Please have a safe and amazing summer. Spend time with family
and friends making wonderful memories! I'll be looking forward to hearing of everyone’s adventures!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Fleeger
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